
Port Washington Water Pollution Control District 
 
 
 

Meeting Notice 
 
 
 The regular weekly meeting of the Board of Commissioners of 

the Port Washington Water Pollution Control District scheduled for 

August 19, 2025, has been cancelled.  Regular weekly meetings will 

resume on August 26, 2025, at 8:00 a.m. at the District Office. 

 
Dated:  August 15, 2025 Board of Commissioners 
  Port Washington 
  Water Pollution Control District 
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